
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 27 

Week ending Friday 17th May 2019 
                                                                                                                                               

UNICEF article of the month: Article 19 
Governments must do all they can to ensure that children are protected from all forms of 
violence, abuse, neglect and mistreatment by their parents or anyone else who looks after 
them. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are extremely proud of all our Year 2 and Year 6 children who completed their SATs tests this week.  

The children have worked very hard; aiming to be the best they can be. I would like to thank all the 

teachers involved in booster sessions and all staff in Y2 and Y6.  Please pray for good weather next week 

as Y6 are off to Mill Rythe for their well-deserved residential trip. 

This week, members of the senior leadership team, met with the ‘Well-Being Champions’ for the first time. 

The group of pupils from KS2 contributed some excellent ideas on how to improve the well being of pupils 

across the school.  You will be hearing more from them shortly! 

The Parish Fun day is fast approaching, and we need your help.  This is always a successful event, but it is 

a great deal of hard work for a very small group of people.  We are holding a meeting on Wednesday 5th 

June at 6.00pm, and need as many parents as possible to attend.  

On Wednesday 12th June, we will be holding an adventure day in school.  This will be a non-uniform day, 

to collect items for the Fun day.  The children will need to dress up in any clothes suitable for ‘army style’ 

team building activities e.g. jogging suits, sweatshirts, army clothes, bandanas, trainers etc. If you would 

like to volunteer to help on this adventure day, please give you name to the office.  If you are a scout 

leader, in the army, or any one who loves adventure, WE NEED YOU!  

More information to follow.  

 

Wishing you a restful weekend.  

God Bless 

Mrs S Johnson 

Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                



 

 

        

GOSPEL REFLECTION 
John 13:31-35    
 
Jesus has a very important message for his disciples, and for all who believe in him. Jesus 
asks us to love one another as he loves us.  
 
Jesus tells his disciples that he will not be with them for much longer and he tells them how he’d like 
them to behave. Jesus told the disciples to love one another, just as he had loved them.   
 
Jesus spent time with people, especially those who were sick, lonely, frightened or poor. He 
listened to them and ate with them. He healed them and he helped them to change their lives for 
the better.   
Jesus wants to treat others as we would like to be treated, with respect and with love.  
  
 

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK  
 
 God of hope, you sent your Son Jesus to teach us how to truly love one 
another. Help us to follow his example and to love all our brothers and  
sisters around the world. Amen.   
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

20th – 24th May Y6 Residential Trip to Mill Rythe 

20th-22nd May Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 22nd May Y5 Quadkids, Cricklefields 

27th – 31st May HALF TERM BREAK 

Thursday 6th June School Photographer – Class and Team Photo’s 

Friday 7th June  Tate Gallery Photographer to visit Y3 pupils 

Monday 17th June INSET- Staff Training Day- School Closed to pupils 
 

 
ASSEMBLY AND MASS TIMETABLE 
Refreshments will be available before class assemblies from 8.55am. Volunteers always needed 
to help escort the children to church, please give your name to the office if available.  
 
Wednesday 22nd May at 9.30am Y1 Mass at SS Peter and Paul’s Church 

Thursday 23rd May at 9.05am 1B Class Assembly 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

YEAR 3 VELODROME TRIP 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 The whole school attendance last week was: 97.46% 
 
 
The class winners for the best attendance last week were: 4M, 5R 6R with 100% 

 

The class which needs to improve most: 5B for attendance of 94.33% 

Best punctuality 6R with 1 late mark. 

Class that needs to improve: 1B with 7 late marks. 

  

If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be                               

unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain the nature of the 

absence. Please avoid taking your child to medical appointments in school time, unless it is an 

emergency, in which case you much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card.   

Keep up the good work! 
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